

Mr Radosvet Radev Executive President Bulgarian Industrial Federation – BIA 16-20, Alabin Str. BG-1000 Sofia BULGARIA

20 June 2018

Dear Executive President,

We would like to congratulate you on your appointment as the new Executive President of the Bulgarian Industrial Federation.

Alan Mr. Produce ;

We are confident that under your guidance, BIA will continue to bring its support to BusinessEurope, that we will maintain a strong cooperation between our organizations and work together for an ambitious European and international business agenda.

We wish you every success for your term of office and we hope to see you at the Presidential reception on 12 July.

Yours sincerely,

Emma Marcegaglia

President

Markus J. Beyrer Director General